ACC Item Close-Out for the Coil Test Facility, GJG, 7/17/06
Dori Barnes reported Friday, March 11, 2005 on the March 10 ACC Review of the NCSX Coil Test Facility (CTF).  Concerns voiced in the review the posted in the March 11 report.  CTF personnel implemented the recommendations without deviation.  These are restated below with the action taken.

Safety Issues:

1)  The intermediate roller for the sliding door is a trip hazard.
**Complete as recommended – Gettelfinger

2)  A flow detection system must be devised to point out a loss of flow on RF 109/110.  This could be a local alarm.
**Complete as recommended - Gettelfinger
3)  Due to pressure gradients, nitrogen gas, resultant of a spill, could migrate through floor drains causing O2 concentration problems elsewhere. There is a procedure in place to assure that the drain pipe traps are kept filled, however this procedure is not performed standardly. The CTF daily ops procedure should include a check that the drains have been filled.
**Complete as recommended - Gettelfinger
4)  The daily ops procedure should include a check of the RF 109/110 fan status.
**Complete as recommended - Gettelfinger
5) A scrub of the area should be performed prior to operations and the requirement for the scrub should be included in the ops procedures. 
**Complete as recommended - Gettelfinger
Procedural Issues:

1)  One or more ACC walkthroughs should be conducted, a least 1 week prior to commencing operations.
**Complete as recommended - Gettelfinger
2) The ACC should be invited to the FDR/ORR.
**Complete as recommended - Gettelfinger
3) The ACC should be provided with copies of operational procedures for review prior to commencing operations. 
**Complete as recommended - Gettelfinger
4) An ISTP/PTP should be written and executed prior to operations. 
**Complete as recommended - Gettelfinger
5)  NSTX-02 authorization sign-off by the ACC should be required prior to commencing operations.
**Complete as recommended - Gettelfinger
